FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Most recent Article 4 shapefiles in vector format. Currently, the mapped Article 4 shapefiles on https://www.data.gov.uk/dataset/812e0265-1870-4e15-9a05-032dcd2d12b7/article-4-directions55 are not available, and having access to them in vector format is crucial for our analysis for planning purposes. I am happy to receive map/shape files in any recognised vector format which contains the coordinates describing the shape of the Article 4 areas and can be used in GIS software.

As Article 4 are part of land designation, these shape files should be publicly accessible. Therefore, I kindly ask that you provide these shape files in a compatible vector format.

2. If the shape files are not available, please provide information about any Application Programming Interfaces (APIs) that you may have related to Article 
4 areas. Such APIs will help us accessing the files directly without the use of email.

Please find the relevant information attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
